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The third day of London Underground pay talks took place yesterday. RMT Regional Organiser, 
John Leach, attended with reps from the seven Functional Councils RMT has recognition on. The 
company had previously asked us to remove a number of items from our pay claim before they 
would make us a financial offer. We refused this request and returned yesterday to continue to 
engage in meaningful talks with the company. 
There were discussions about improving staff travel facilities and also around our demand for a 32 
hour, 4 day working week. The company did not make any pay offer to us during the talks. A full 
report will be submitted to the National Executive Committee, who will decide on our next steps. 
We will continue to engage in talks with London Underground, but are prepared to take any 
necessary action if those talks fail. 

Further pay talks are scheduled at the end of March. We will keep you up-to-date on any progress.


